
 
 
 
16th December 2019 
  
Notice of Implementation – Statement of Gas Transmission Connection Charges – Effective 17th 
January 2020 
  
Following review of NTS Connection Application Fees and industry consultation which closed on 4th 
December 2019 , we can confirm that no responses were received.   
 
National Grid hereby gives notice to implement the changes consulted upon to the Statement of Gas 
Transmission Connection Charges with effect from 17th January  2020. 
 
The revised Statement of Gas Transmission Connection Charges (Rev 10) includes the following 
changes. 
 

• New PARCA Simple Admin fee 

• Amended Standard Design Application Fixed Fee 

  

The updated version (Rev.10) of the Statement of Gas Transmission Connection Charges will be 
effective from the 17th January 2020 and will be available on the National Grid website. 
https://www.nationalgridgas.com/connections/applying-connection 
 
If you have questions please email:   Nicola.j.lond@nationalgrid.com or 
box.UKT.customerlifecycle@nationalgrid.com 
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